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After almost two years of the establishment of NARBO at its First 
General Meeting held on 24-26 February 2004 in Batu - Indonesia, 
NARBO has implemented many successful activities based on “Action 
Plan 2004-2005” with good cooperation among members, secretariat 
and other supporting agencies. Although there are some activities 
which couldn’t be implemented properly due to some difficulties, I 
believe that the practical actions have been done will lead NARBO to 
reach the goal to help achieve IWRM in river basins throughout 
Asia. 

Based on the NARBO Charter, the General Meeting will be held, 
in principle every two years, and we will have the Second General 
Meeting of NARBO on 14-16 February 2006 in Jatilihur-Indonesia. 
Agenda of the General Meeting will be (a) Brief report on the 
implementation of NARBO Action Plan 2004-2005, (b) Formulation of 
NARBO Action Plan 2006-2007, (c) Selection of new NARBO 
Constitutional Body, (d) Revision and approval of the Charter, (e) 
Approval of new members, etc. 

Since the implementation of Second General Meeting is very important 
for our network, I hope that all of members will be able to join the 
meeting and devote their active participation to enable formulation of  
framework  for future NARBO activities to be carried out in a 
participatory manner.  
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